From: William Zell
Sent: March-30-16 8:12 AM

To: Pasuta, Robert
Subject: No Stopping Petition Tews Lane Medwin Drive

In direct response to the escalating traffic congestion that is occurring on our tesidential streets, which is
posing a great safety risk to both local residents and visitors to the Tews and Webster Falls Conservation areas,

we hereby support the immediate installation of “No Stopping" signage on Tews Lane and Medwin Drive.

Name Street Address Phone E-Mail Signature

A copy of the petition is available for viewing in the
Office of the City Clerk.
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